Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
City of Miami
Notice of Cancellation of Unsolicited Proposal

Notice of Cancellation of Unsolicited Proposal

CITY OF MIAMI

RFP NO. 1568387

TITLE: DEVELOPMENT OF GSA LOT AT 1970 NW 13TH AVE. AND 1950 NW 12TH AVE.

Previously, the City of Miami (“City”) received an unsolicited proposal for the development of City-owned property located between 1970 NW 13 Ave and 1950 NW 12 Ave at Northwest 20th Street (“GSA Site”) and provided notice that the City would accept other proposals for the same qualifying project. However, it is in the best interest of the City to cancel the above referenced solicitation. The City’s Department of Procurement (“Procurement”) and the Department of Real Estate and Asset Management (“DREAM”), however, intend to issue a new Request for Proposals (“RFP”) in the near future. Notice for the new RFP will be provided under separate cover and instructions.
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